TASB BuyBoard Interlocal Agreement

To: Dr. Jeff Turner

From: Sid Grant
ccC: Ralph Seeley
Date: 1/18/2007

Re: The TASB BuyBoard “The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative” Interlocal
Agreement and Resolution

Recommendation:

That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the attached Resolution for continued
participation in the TASB BuyBoard (The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative) at the
January 22, 2006 board meeting and allow Sid Grant, Assistant Superintendent for Business
and Support Services, to complete and sign the Interlocal Purchasing Cooperative Agreement.

This is simply a renewal of our Resolution and Agreement with TASB that allows us to purchase many
of our goods and services at very competitive prices through their state-wide sponsored purchasing
cooperative. Currently, our Direct Energy electricity contract is through the BuyBoard. We also
purchase most of our kitchen and playground equipment through the BuyBoard. The new carpet
squares for our schools are also purchased through this contract, as well as many other items.



